
Dist. Two Vice Commandant’s Report – Oct 2024 

Detachments Activity: 

Central Bucks: all e-mail notices forwarded 

Hugh B Eastburn III: all e-mail notices forwarded 

MGySgt John W. Zaengle:  Presented awards from Dept Convention to Detachment Commandant. 

Responded to 12 Phone call from Detachment during this quarter. All e-mail notices forwarded. 

Patriot: All e-mail notices forwarded 

Pron-Seton:    This Detachment was moved to District 1 at the June Dept. convention. Notified the 

Detachment Commandant and the DVC 1. 

Tri Boro: all e-mail notices forwarded 

Valley Forge: One new member joined Sept 2024. All e-mail notices forwarded. 

Summary: 

Attended the National Convention in Palm Springs, CA in August  

Attended the National Zoom Call – PAYMASTER,  9/10/24 

No major issues in District two. 

Kept in contact with all detachments via email and phone calls. 

All e-mail notices of importance that I received from the Department Adjutant were passed on 

electronically to all the Detachments in District 2.  

 

Gene Irvin 

D2VC 

Usmc_semperfi@comcast.net 


